
 

 
Our ref: MME/HFT 
Date:  11th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Due to the recent heatwave, we have been following our summer uniform policy so that 
the students are more comfortable.  As the temperatures are forecast to drop tomorrow to 
their normal levels for this time of year, we will be reverting to the normal school uniform 
from Tuesday 12th September 2023.  The main change is that all Year 7 to 11 students are 
expected to wear their blazers.  Please click on the link for information on the school 
uniform policy - https://www.pudseygrammar.co.uk/parent-information/uniform-and-
equipment/ 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark McKelvie 
Headteacher 
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